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March 31 2020

 Sent the following message via E2020 email and text message:
Hello Students!
The Infinity High School staff just finished our first online meeting! Fun stuff! It is amazing how much I miss school!!! My colleagues and especially all the students have become an important part of my day, my life, who I am. The classroom is a “home away from home” where we can laugh, play music, build friendships, learn and care for our neighbors, go through good and bad times together, and of course, get a little work in too. There is a great sense of accomplishment when I watch you pass that quiz, watch the progress line advance, watch you grow and learn and mature as practicing young adults, watch you finish another class and take that step towards graduation!! I miss our life together.

The expectations of the Public Education Department, the Belen Consolidated School District, Mrs. Batista, and myself, is that you are making effort and progress to earn credits for high school. No cap.
In all reality Infinity High School may have the least amount of transition problems than any other school in the state! We were already a distance learning facility! You have always had the opportunity to work from home. At the end of the semester the Grades Will Count – both good ones and bad ones. Choose wisely in these unprecedented times!

The expected time is 3 hours per day you are to be working on classes. NOT 3 HOURS OF IDLE TIME!!! That is actually less than an average school day. And you can choose what time that happens! 

Its hard to believe someone might actually like the current situation: stuck for weeks in the house, no friends to visit, no social events happening, not even grandma coming over to make cookies!! Move forward, create positive outcomes to deal with the situation. Make the best of it to benefit your path and goals. Please consider that I am here to help you through! Call me or text me and let’s work together to have great outcomes in spite of a rather crappy situation.

505-573-9849

Have a great productive day!!
 Mr. Ross



